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30-May-24 Provide content for educational signage along dikes for farming 
practices/history/commodities.

In progress; requested content from AAC for 
educational panels along the Trans Canada Trail; to 

be updated with updated logos for the Trail. AAC and M. Baski

Review potential/advantages/disdavantages of re-initiating a Farmers 
Institute in Pitt Meadows (action stemming from AVS).

In progress; had representatives from Delta (L. Yee) 
and Surrey (K. Bose) attend meeting to discuss 

institutes in general.  Sent information on to the AAC 
for what it would take to re-initiate and offerred 
assistance in reaching out to farmers, if desired.

AAC to advise if any City 
assistance is requested.  This 

would be an AAC or farmer-led 
initiative.

Develop annual Ag survey and outreach options  (action stemming from 
AVS). In progress; reviewing draft survey at April meeting. M.Baski

Staff to provide members with the traffic counts on Old Dewdney Trunk 
Road

In progress; recent data is not available. M. Baski/A.Seed

Staff to invite Emergency Management staff to the next AAC to discuss 
concerns related to the freshet and the evacuation plan. 

Completed. Manager of Emergency Programs to join 
June 2024 AAC meeting. M. Baski

Concerns with use of fill on agricultural properties and costs of fill disposal 
to be shared with Metro Vancouver via the Metro Vancouver Agricultural 
Committee; 

Complete; issue was raised at Metro Van AAC 
meeting;  Metro Van provided report links to previous 

work completed on this issue, and the intent is to 
secure funding to follow up with this work in 2025. No 

further action proposed at this time.

T. Hopcott

09-Jun-22
Recommendations or potential solutions brought forward to the AAC in 
response to the 2018 Pitt Meadows Flood Hazard Risk Assessment Report 
completed by ISL Engineering.

Completed at the May 30th meeting. Engineering Dept.

AAC members requested an update from CP on mitigating agricultural 
impacts if this project proceeds vs. how it was managed during their 
previous projects. Staff will provide update once available

Planning staff to review with the Pitt Meadows Fire Department the burn 
permit process including recommendations to streamline the application 
process and issuance of these permits reporting back to the AAC.

Review complete. Fire Chief has been unable to 
attend recent AAC meetings. 

Planning Dept.
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